
Thank you for your email. 
 
This email is to acknowledge that your correspondence to the Hon David Templeman MLA, Minister
for Culture and the Arts, Sport and Recreation; International Education; Heritage has been received.
 
Your email will be considered. Please note that not all correspondence receives a response. This
includes:

Correspondence not pertaining to the Minister’s portfolio ;
Correspondence in which the Minister is only copied and not the primary addressee;
Correspondence which does not identify the name of person or organisation writing and their

contact details;
Correspondence which is of an offensive or abusive nature

 
Please also note that correspondence generally takes 30 days for a response to be sent.
 
Thank you for taking the time to contact the Hon David Templeman MLA.
 
Kind regards
 
 
                

OFFICE OF THE HON DAVID TEMPLEMAN MLA
Minister for Culture and the Arts; Sport and Recreation;
International Education; Heritage
Leader of the Government in the Legislative Assembly
Member for Mandurah

+61 8 6552 5400
10  Floor, Dumas House, 2 Havelock Street  WEST PERTH  WA  6005
Minister.Templeman@dpc.wa.gov.au

 

The Department of the Premier and Cabinet Legal Notice.

The contents of this email or its attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee(s). It may contain information that is private and
confidential and may be privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure in the public interest. If you are not the intended recipient of this email any
use, interference with, disclosure, distribution or copying of this material is unauthorised and prohibited. If you receive this in error, please notify the
sender by return e-mail, delete the email and attachments from your system and destroy any copies you have taken of the email and attachments.

th



Before taking any action based upon advice and/or information contained in this email you should carefully consider the advice and information and
consider obtaining relevant independent advice.

While every care is taken, it is recommended that you scan any attachments for viruses.

Please consider the environment before printing out this email.


